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The proposed northern beaches tunnel will cause years of traffic disruption for residents of the 
lower northern beaches during its construction, with little to gain from its completion except 
even more traffic on local roads, especially on weekends, plus untold damage to the local 
environment. 
We don’t need it and we don’t want it! 


